## Playing with Fire! Glassworks & Gallery

Playing with Fire!" Glassworks'

Titanium Glass Scribe™

The Ti Scribe™

Instructions for use:

The glass should be cleaned well before using the Ti Scribe.™ This is very important for best results, all finger oils and dirt need to be removed from the glass. Once clean, do not touch the area you will be writing on.

Next, you will need to break-in the tips of the scribe. The easiest way to do this is to wet a flat sheet of glass with a small puddle of water, dip the scribe into it and begin scribbling and writing while you rotate the scribe's rubber grip between your fingers... this establishes the tip at your normal writing angle. A couple of minutes of this and your scribe's tips should be broken in and ready to use.

Both the tip of the Ti Scribe<sup>™</sup> and the glass should be wet with water for best results. The Ti Scribe<sup>™</sup> will work dry, but not as smoothly or uniformly as when wet.

The tips will gradually wear down, and will, eventually, need sharpening. This can easily be done by rubbing the side of the point on a piece of sandblasted glass, or fine emery paper. You may also reshape the tip into a different profile.

We hope that you will enjoy using your new Ti Scribe.™ If you have questions, please don't hesitate to give us a call.

hotglass@midcoast.com 207.594.7805 www.playingwithfireglassworks.com

Studio/Hotshop @ lower level/harborside **497 Main Street • Rockland, ME 04841** ©2007 PWF, LLC